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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to request that you do NOT allow Telstra to extend its exemption period for
action on the South Brisbane Network.

Despite living within two kms of the Brisbane's CBD, we still do not have access to the
NBN, are extremely limited in the providers we can use and pay excessive fees for our
internet service.

I understand that Telstra has requested to extend this exemption twice already, it's time to
hold them to account.

Warm regards

West End QLD 4101






